
Astrobiology Society of Britain Conference 
University of Kent, UK 
Conference announcement, July 1st – 4th 2008 
The Astrobiology Society of Britain will be holding its 3rd conference  
on July 1 - 4, 2008. The conference is being 
organised by Prof. Mark Brake of Univ. Glamorgan and will be jointly  
hosted by Univ. of Glamorgan and Univ. of 
Cardiff in Cardiff. Details of the society and the meeting can be found  
at http://www.astrobiologysociety.org/ For 
further details contact lpullen@glam.ac.uk and include Astrobiology 2008  
in your email header. 
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